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C o n t a c t  d e t a i l s

More than 60 delegates attended PASMA's 2009 Annual General Meeting,
held for the second year running at Moxhull Hall Hotel in the Midlands.

They heard managing director, Peter Bennett, report on another successful
year which included the association's move from Leeds to Glasgow, the
recruitment of an in-house administration team, the introduction of a
streamlined online training registration system and the continuance of 
training numbers at around 50,000 per annum - despite the recession.

The association now has a permanent new home in Glasgow. The move
from 19 Woodside Crescent took place on Friday 14 August. The new address is:

PASMA, 7 Newton Place, Glasgow G3 7PR.

All existing contact numbers remain the same, including the correspondence
address: PO Box 26969, Glasgow G3 9DR. It is hoped, over time, that as many
members as possible will visit the association in its new headquarters.

IN BRIEF

Bennett also announced that
PASMA would soon recruit a
technical officer to provide help
and guidance to members,
support the work of the
association's various committees
and liaise with outside agencies.

On behalf of the association
members, Bennett thanked
retiring chairman Paul Gallacher
for his commitment and
contribution to the work of
PASMA over the last two years,
and welcomed the incoming
chairman, Roger Verallo,
managing director of Euro Towers.

SHOW THEM

THE RED
CARD! 

CRANES & ACCESS
TOWER SUPPLEMENT

APS AUTUMN CONFERENCE
AT LINGFIELD PARK

Scheduled for
publication in
October, this will
be the first
supplement
devoted exclusively
to mobile access
towers. 
It will be written by
the Cranes & Access
editorial team in
conjunction with
the association.
The supplement will
enjoy a wide
circulation, not just
to Cranes & Access
and Vertikal.net
readers, but also
amongst an
influential audience
of buyers, specifiers
and senior health
and safety

professionals. It will also be distributed at a number of major exhibitions
and events. If you would like to contribute or support this new publication,
which we hope will become an annual feature, please contact the Vertikal
Press or PASMA.
.

Over 60 delegates attended the PASMA AGM

Outgoing chairman Paul Gallacher (L)
hands over to Roger Verallo

Under the umbrella of the Access
Industry Forum (AIF), PASMA will be
contributing a conference paper and
running a demonstration area at the
forthcoming Autumn Conference of
the Association for Project Safety at
Lingfield Park Racecourse, Surrey, on

A brand new poster is available showing users
how to check that PASMA ID photo cards are
current, genuine and valid. The message is:
NOT SURE? GET IT CHECKED!

Monday, 28 September 2009.  

Access Industry Forum members
FASET, IPAF, IRATA, Ladder
Association and NASC will also be
taking part. More details are available
from tony.baker@aatcl.org.uk at A&T
Consultants.    

• Work has started on a complete redesign of the PASMA website.

• Work has also started on a new low level access video. 

• The House of Lords is to examine the Work at Height Regulations 2005
(WAHR) to assess how they have been implemented by government
and their impact on those affected by them.

• Kingfisher Access is organising a PASMA training day on the 24th
September where all profits will be donated to the Little Haven's
Children's Hospice.

• In Ireland, PASMA has confirmed its
full commitment to completing the
process for accreditation by the
Further Education and Training
Awards Council (FETAC), and for
validation of its tower training
programme to the Common Award
5S00084 - Level 5 Mobile Tower
Scaffold Operations.


